
OSBORN CORRECTIONAL INSTITUTION 
VISITING DRESS CODE & RESTRICTIONS 

Attention Visitors: 
Please be advised this dress code and restrictions applies to ALL Visitors, Including 
Children.  It is important to ensure appropriate dress and rules while visiting.  The 
following items are not allowed in the Visiting Room unless specified otherwise: 

• Hats or Headwear of any kinds (Except for Religious Head Dress, which must 
pass through metal detector inspections) 

• Bobby pins 
• Sunglasses 
• Jackets (Except for Suit Jackets) 
• Sweatshirts with Pockets inside or outside or Hoods of any type of material 
• Halters, Tube Tops, or Shirts with Spaghetti Straps 
• Half Shirts/blouses or low cut shirts in the front revealing breast 
• Any article of clothing that may be considered revealing (sheer/see through) or 

offensive 
• Cut off Tee Shirts and/or Tee Shirts with offensive suggested phrases or images 
• Shawls, Scarves or Blankets 
• Pajamas Tops or Bottoms 
• Mini-Skirts 
• Shorts (no higher than 2 inches above the knees) 
• Inappropriate Leggings, Jeggings, Spandex or Tight Pants 
• Jeans or other clothing with rips or holes exposing skin 
• Clothing that exposes undergarments 
• Wallets, Purses or Bags, to include currency 
• No Smart watches or electronic/wireless communication devices 
• Food (including gum and candy) or Drinks of any kinds 
• NO Cell Phones 
• Profanity in any language shall result in the visitor(s) removal from the facility 

During COVID – face masks must be on at ALL times. 

Thank you for your careful attention in this matter, respectfully 

Deputy Warden Ortyl 


